
 

• Welcome and welcome 
back! We are looking 
forward to a great 
2024-25 school year!  

• Please return your 
signed emergency               
information sheets, 
tuition policies, and any 
other remaining forms 
needed to complete 
your child’s file.  

• Preschool Parents… 
Please remember the 
first monthly preschool 
tuition payment was due 
on August 1, and the 
second will be due on 
September 1.  

• Please send in a picture 
of your child for the 
classroom, if you                
haven’t already done so.  

• We will be closed on 
Monday, September 2 
for Labor Day.  

• Soccer Shots starts 
for those registered, 
on Tuesday or Friday, 
the week of September 
2.  

• Have you enrolled for 
My Procare online                 
payments? Many have 
found this convenient, 
but we still of course, 

accept check payments.  

• Have you enrolled for 
Remind Messaging? 
Text the message 
@homergle to the       
number 81010  

 Notes to Parents: 

Weeks 3 and 4: August 26– September 6, 2024 
(PLEAE REMEMBER, WE WILL BE CLOSED ON MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 2 FOR 
LABOR DAY) 
Theme: Dinosaurs 
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Introductions: 

Shapes: Circle and Square  

 

Numbers: 1 and 2 

 

Story 1:Taffy Apple 

 

Reading Words: 

Taffy, Apple, run, jump 

 

Fable 1: The Boy Who Cried 
Wolf 

 

Moral: If people think you 
are a liar, nobody will believe 
you. 

 

Review: 

Colors: Red and Blue, Aa and 
Bb 

 

Are you signed up for the        
Remind App? Weekly                  
reminders will help you stay 
on top of all school happening!   

 

*Please continue to visit 
www.bobbienoonans. com and 
our Facebook Page.  

 

Have a Great 2 Weeks!   

Mrs. Christine, Ms. Christina, 
& Ms. Kelsie 

Language Arts:  

We’ll be talking about                
dinosaurs over these two 
weeks. One of our most                
popular themes! We will learn 
the names of dinosaurs, what 
they looked like, their size, 
and other fun facts about 
these huge, extinct                   
creatures. The children will 
also enjoy The song We are 
the Dinosaurs.  We will also 
introduce our first story and 
fable to the children.  

Concept:  

Dinosaurs will be stomping 
into our classroom! Different 
numbers of dinosaurs will be 
filling our estimation jar 
throughout these weeks. The 
children will also get a chance 
to play paleontologist at our 
dinosaur dig! Each child will 
get to discover one of  

 

 
 

the many fossils hidden in 
our bin! In addition, the 
shapes circle and square 
will be introduced, added 
to all shelf jobs.  

Motor:  

Marching dinosaurs will 
stomp around the               
classroom and on the 
playground! We dinosaurs 
will also practice using 
the balance beam and ball 
wand.  

Craft and Writing:  

Look for several dinosaur 
projects to be stomping 
into your homes! We will 
use a variety of materials 
including: paints,               
markers, crayons, and 
mosaic pieces to decorate 
dinos! Also, we will work 
on several papers to help 
us learn our new shapes.  

Happy Birthday!!! 

Al and Will 9/1 

Kaylee 9/1 

Audrey 9/3 

 

 

Student of the Weeks: 

8/26– Calvin and Liyana 

9/2– Teddy and Andrew 


